
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Friends of  

North Duffield School 

 AGM 
Wednesday 18th October 2017 

8:00 pm in the Methodist Chapel, North 

Duffield  

‘Friends’ are holding our Annual General Meeting for the 

new school year 2017-2018 

Come along and find out what we have achieved in the last 

school year and what we have planned for the coming year. 

  This is an opportunity for new members to join or   

parents/grandparents to express an interest in joining the     

volunteer register.  

Hot drinks, soft drinks and cakes will be served 

Contact us on friendsonds@gmail.com  

for more information 

Thank you for your continuing support. 
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